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Dear Editor,
I am pleased to submit my manuscript entitled, “Role of Social Media and Digital Platforms in Healthcare Marketing : A Scoping Review,” for consideration by Journal of Public Health for Tropical and Coastal Region. This article examines the increasingly significant role of social media and digital platforms in the healthcare sector, specifically in the context of marketing. It presents an analysis of how these platforms contribute to healthcare promotion, patient engagement, and information dissemination, and highlights their role in shaping healthcare behaviors and choices.
Social media and digital channels are rapidly transforming traditional healthcare marketing strategies, making healthcare information more accessible, personalized, and widespread. This study explores the ways in which digital platforms not only aid healthcare providers in reaching their target audiences but also play a crucial role in building trust, facilitating patient education, and promoting healthcare services. We believe our findings contribute meaningfully to current literature on digital transformation in healthcare and provide valuable insights for both practitioners and academics focused on healthcare marketing and communication.
We have ensured that the manuscript meets all formatting and ethical guidelines as required by Journal of Public Health for Tropical and Coastal Region and confirm that this work has not been published elsewhere. Additionally, all authors have approved the manuscript for submission and declare no conflicts of interest.
Thank you for considering this manuscript for publication. We are hopeful that our research will align with the goals and readership of Journal of Public Health for Tropical and Coastal Region, and we look forward to the opportunity to contribute to this field through your esteemed journal. Please feel free to reach out should you need any additional information.

Sincerely,
Dewi Kusuma Wati


